
From: Patricia Ressler-Billion <resslerbillion@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 4:02 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Barton Cottages proposal  
 
Thank you for postponing your decision and taking the time to reconsider the proposed 
building development and changes for the Pontiac Trail and Barton Drive area. 
 
I will only summarize what has been previously stated, including the simple elegance of my 
grand -daughter Zoe, who spoke at the  meeting when this was an agenda item.Development 
may be inevitable; but never does it have to be at the cost of safety, neighborhood integrity, 
property values, and quality of life.  
Traffic in this area is already fraught with danger; the proposed development will accommodate 
only students, rather than diverse socio-economic groups; there is no mixed use space included. 
And, the developers are dismissive of the city and neighbors. We can do better, much better. 
Please do not recommend that this proposal be approved; we are all counting on you. 
Thank you, 
Patricia Ressler-Billion 
1827 Pontiac Trail 
Ann Arbor 48105 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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